Subject: Re: catch up?

From: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/12/2017 5:11 PM

**To:** Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Hi Heath,

Would be great to catch up. I'm in Boston all next week for meetings but could probably hop on a call in the evenings? Maybe 7 or 8pm?

I got official word that I have been reappointed to the ahteg on SYNBIO inside the CBD.

Todd

On May 12, 2017, at 10:18 AM, Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Hi Todd,

I'd like to catch up with sometime next week. We're due for a coordination check in.

Can you shoot me some times and dates that would work best for you?

Thanks!

## **Heath Packard**

Director of Marketing & Communications Island Conservation **360.584.3051** (mobile)

Learn more www.islandconservation.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions

Talk to us www.twitter.com/noextinctions

<image001.jpg>

1 of 1 9/11/2017 12:07 PM